
From now through August, you’ll receive the weekly New Raider News newsletter, with all the
information you need to know as an incoming student. You’ll get reminders about next steps and

tips to prepare for life on campus. Come fall, you’ll be ready. 

What You Need to Know From the Office of Business Affairs

You received an email from the Office of Business Affairs directing you to forms that must be
completed, signed, and submitted electronically by each student. You may review these
forms and instructions under step 2 of our Payment Checklist.

The forms include:

Tuition Payment Agreement(required)
Financial Clearance Form(required)

FERPA Release
Federal Title IV Authorization Form

There is information in the letter regarding our monthly payment plan that will assist you in
budgeting the amount due. Learn more about this and all the payment options on the payment
checklist located on our website.

This is an important next step in becoming a Purple Raider, so be sure to look through the
information carefully and submit the necessary documents by June 30.

Please contact the Office of Business Affairs with any questions at (330) 823-6554.

How To: Student Account Online

Check out a video that the Office of Business Affairs has put together on how to view 
statements, make payments, and authorize access for student accounts by using Self Service. 

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JgE/jM0HAA/t.2s8/RejNssimQHqhTdaygzARbQ/h0/iYLxXTGrIiy-2FkLyii0yntz4Ab7IqgR-2BuKlTQ9qDFR-2FeoIeumYcx-2FwIc48Of27U9K
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JgE/jM0HAA/t.2s8/RejNssimQHqhTdaygzARbQ/h1/iYLxXTGrIiy-2FkLyii0yntz4Ab7IqgR-2BuKlTQ9qDFR-2FeoIeumYcx-2FwIc48Of27U9K
https://selfservice.mountunion.edu/selfservice/Home.aspx


Register for Preview Past Editions of NRN New Student Checklists

Preview sessions are filling
quickly. Register ASAP to

secure a spot for one of your
preferred sessions!

View previous editions of NRN
on our website. If you miss an
issue, we've got you covered. 

View the First-Time Student
Checklist for a detailed timeline

of your next steps. 

Sincerely, 
Office of First Year Initiatives
University of Mount Union 
Email: firstyear@mountunion.edu
Phone: (330) 823-8685
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